
Equine Assisted Therapy Program 

Friends and Supporters of Mending Hearts Family Services, 

I am excited to announce that we are partnering with Roller Ranch owned by 
Jen and Billy Roller. Located in the beautiful, peaceful foothills of New River, 
Roller Ranch is home to wonderful horses, both full-size and miniature, and 
three goats. Check out their website at www.RollerRanchAZ.com. Mending 
Hearts will partner to provide the professional therapy side and Roller Ranch 
will provide the equine specialist expertise. Our combined goal is to develop a 
full range of equine assisted services and resources.  

Some of you may remember that Mending Hearts received the assets from 

Envision Therapeutic Horsemanship, Inc. at the end of 2021. These assets are  

the foundation for building Mending Hearts at Roller Ranch, an equine assisted 

therapy program. We are so grateful for the generosity, patience and support of 

the Envision Board of Directors. 

We are planning to begin with providing horsemanship classes and limited 
psychotherapy sessions. Then, as we are able, we plan to add therapeutic 

groups for underprivileged children, foster children, group homes, veterans, and 

trauma survivors in the future. 

Mending Hearts will need your financial support to help build this new program. 

All donations are welcome and appreciated.  

Sharon Carl 

Founder and CEO of Mending Hearts 
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